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OLAQ Preservation

Pacific University Libraries has entered into an agreement with Portico for e-journal preservation services for the
journals that the Libraries publish to ensure both the long-term integrity and accessibility of the born digital
content. Information on Portico’s preservation strategy is available here: http://www.portico.org/digital-
preservation/services/preservation-approach.

Currently, the MOU between OLA and Pacific for the publication of OLAQ does not include this level of
preservation services, but the Pacific University Libraries are prepared to include OLAQ in our arrangement with
Portico, assuming that this does not conflict with current OLA preservation strategies. A written addendum to
the current MOU would be executed, upon approval of the OLA Board, in order to document this additional
service.



